
Our Mission 
 

RNS is a membership  
organization for 

medical care  
coordination that 

provides  continuing 
education and  

networking.  
The professional goal 
of its members is to 
advocate for quality 
patient care while 

utilizing community  
resources in a cost 
effective manner 
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Visit us on our website:  
www.rns-ca.org 

Agenda: 
10:30  Registration, Networking and Raffle Ticket Purchase 

12:00  Lunch, Networking, Raffle & Gift Exchange 

  1:00  Keck Hospital Transplant program in a nutshell 

  1:30  Transplant selection criteria & protocol 

  2:00  Post-transplant rehabilitation and coordination 

  2:30  A heart-transplant survivor’s journey (The Anderson family presentation) 

  3:00  Meeting adjourn 

Cost: 
Members -           $25.00 

Non-members -   $35.00 
Vegetarian meal available upon prior request 

 

CEU’s: Approved for 2 hours 

BRN provider #  01219 

CCMC Approval Pending 

2016  
Meeting Schedule 

 
December  1 

To register for meeting contact: Merrilee De Bry  

(714) 280-1816(preferred) or (951) 237-8500 

mfdebry@gmail.com 
 

~ December 1st Meeting & ~ 
 

Topic:  Gift of Life 

 

Location:  Quiet Cannon Conference and Event Center, 

                   901 Via San Clemente, Montebello, CA 90640 

 

Speakers:  Keck Transplant Team & Mr. Tanen Anderson & Family 
                     Keck Hospital Transplant Team: 

                     Ms. Felicia Schenkel CV & Ms. Laura Porter CV 
. 
     Mr. Tanen Anderson started as a Firefighter for the city of Pasadena in 1988. He transferred to Los 

Angeles County in 1989, and then became a Paramedic in 1999.  He was promoted to Engineer in 2005 and 

in 2011 he became a Hazmat Engineer with the LA County Fire Department.  

     On Aug. 12, 2015, Tanen experienced a heart attack while  at the fire station.  He received pacemaker 

and heart catheter but was quickly downgraded to a 3-grade heart block.  Within four months, he was placed 

on the waiting list for a heart transplant.   

     When Tanen was counting down from the heart waiting list, Lily Lee, RNS VP was assigned to him in 

Jan. 2016 as his case manager. Mr. Anderson was treated at Keck Hospital, which has one of the best 

organ transplant teams in the nation led by Dr. Mark Barr.  On Feb. 6, 2016, Mr. Anderson received a new 

heart.  

     Today, Mr. Anderson lives to tell the story of ‘Gift of Life’ to all of us!!  The Anderson family is here at 

RNS’ annual Christmas party to share the heart transplant journey as a heart-transplant survivor.  Please 

join us for this amazing presentation about the healthcare team’s collaboration, sharing the Anderson’s 

tears, laughs, love, and grace from a firefighter who had saved many other lives but now has a second 

chance of his own life! 

 

 

Objectives of the Program: 
At the end of this presentation, the attendants will be able to: 
 Identify transplant candidate & donor selection criteria 

 List post-transplant patient treatment protocol 

 Recognize rejection and recovery forecast of post-transplant patient 

 Collaborate post-transplant patient rehab needs as a rehab professional team member  
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Dear Friends, 

  

What a year we have experienced! I hope 

that as the year ends and the holidays 

start that you will find a renewed spirit that 

can focus on the positive. May 

Thanksgiving be a time of gratitude for 

what is good, and a time to spend with 

family and loved ones sharing the bounty 

of your lives. Give to others what you have 

to share and expect to be blessed 

yourself. 

  

RNS continues to seek to bring good 

times, great education, and resources to 

those of us in the rehabilitative medical 

field. It is the goal of the organization to 

provide quality programs. Having said this, 

the board is always open to receiving 

feedback and recommendations so that 

we remain pertinent to its members. 

  

You have chosen the new board 

representatives for the 2017 - 2018 term. I 

am encouraged by those who have 

stepped up to serve what I believe is a 

wonderful group and I know that they will 

also bring their whole heart into creating 

positive changes. 

  

How can you help? 

• Your attendance is very important in 

sustaining the group.  

• Your contribution is valued and 

desired to uphold the board in its 

efforts to serve you. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

How can you support your fellow 

members of RNS this season? 

• Come and support the December 1st 

holiday party at Quiet Cannon 

• Bring a $25.00 wrapped gift to share 

with your peers. 

• Contribute to the raffle by bringing a 

prize to donate or purchasing tickets to 

win one. 

• Be ready to share love and gratitude 

with each other at the party.  

Take time to smell the poinsettias! 

   

RNS has been busy planning another fun 

holiday party that includes music, gift 

exchange, raffle prizes, and an excellent 

program “Gift of Life”.  We will meet a 

heart transplant patient and learn about 

this life saving transplant process. We 

thank Lily Lee-Martin, RN, who is Mr. 

Anderson’s case manager for coordinating 

this special meeting 

  

Be sure to come to the Christmas party on 

December 1st for a lot of fun and to kick-

off the holiday season! 

  

Renae Paulson, RN 

RNS President 

 

 

Presidents Message 
By Renae Paulson, RN, CCM 



 
Renae Paulson, RN, CCM 

President 
(626) 286-0239 

renae.paulson@gmail.com 
  

Lily Lee-Martyn, RN, MPH, DCH, CCM 
 Vice President  
(626) 712-7166 

leeshiny@aol.com 
   

Merrilee De Bry, 
RN, BSN, CCM, PHN, MA   

Treasurer 
(714) 280-1816(preferred)  

or (951) 237-8500 
mfdebry@gmail.com  

  
Rita Pathmanaban, RN, CRRN 

Recording Secretary   
(714) 336-3212 

ritapath@gmail.com 
 

Maryanne Sawoski, RN 
Member at Large (membership) 

(818) 753-5106 
Cell  (818) 730-8490 

maryanne@cchomenurses.com 
 

Toni Bethke 
Corresponding Secretary 

(949) 573-3435 
tbethke@caremeridian.com 

Board of 
Directors 2016 

Remember,  if you register,  you are still responsible for paying for the meal, even if you don’t attend. 

Number of members          _____ at $25.00 

Number of non-members:  _____ at $35.00 

 

Name:     __________________________________ 
 

 

Address:  __________________________________ 

 

                __________________________________ 

 

City:  ____________________ 

 

State:_____  ZIP:  ____________________ 

Detach and mail to….  

(Please include your check) 

 

Merrilee De Bry  

c/o RNS 

7963 E. Quinn Dr. 

Anaheim, CA  92808 

December 1st 2016 Luncheon and Meeting Registration 

Topic:  Gift of Life 

Speakers:  Keck Transplant Team & Mr. Tanen Anderson & Family 

Location:  Quiet Cannon Conference and Event Center, 901 Via San Clemente, Montebello, CA 90640 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Regular Meal □   Vegetarian Meal □  
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We’re on the Web! 

see us at 

www.rns-ca.org  

Mark your calendar to attend  

the December 1st meeting ….. 
 

 

To e-mail your reservation,  

send an e-mail to: 
 

mfdebry@gmail.com 
 

To RSVP by phone call: 

Merrilee De Bry 
(714) 280-1816(preferred) or (951) 237-8500 

 

Mail your completed registration to: 

Merrilee De Bry 

c/o RNS 

7963 E. Quinn Dr. 

Anaheim, CA  92808 

RNS c/o 
Toni Bethke, Webmaster 
18A Journey, Suite 200 
Aliso Viejo, CA 92656 
tbethke@caremeridian.com 
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Membership Enrollment  
We are accepting memberships for 2016. 

Applications are on the RNS  website or will be 

available at the December 1st meeting. 

Look inside for RNS  December 1st Meeting Info! 

Please join us for the: 
 

RNS December 1st, 2016 

Holiday Luncheon & Meeting 
 

Topic:  Gift of Life 
 

Speakers:  Keck Transplant Team &  

Mr. Tanen Anderson & Family 
 

Location:  Quiet Cannon Conference and Event Center, 

901 Via San Clemente, Montebello, CA 90640 
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